
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: April 11, 2016 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       April 27, 2016 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend board ratify a half day orientation at each of the 5 schools: Rodgers, Bullock, 

Bowe, Intermediate and High School for Nicole Bruno to be paid pro-rated at the substitute 

nurse rate of $175 per day effective April 21, 2016. Orientation to be done at individual schools 

by nurse at each school.  

 


